
 

 

 

Official Communication Regarding Interview Invitations Issued to 
Shortlisted Applicants. 

 

With reference to the advertisement published by Shri Krupa Services Pvt. Ltd. in the Times 
of India dated 20/06/2025 along with the department’s official website & digital platforms for 
contractual career opportunities under the World Bank-assisted DAKSH Project of the 
Department of Skill, Employment, Entrepreneurship and Innovation, Government of 
Maharashtra. 

This notification is to inform all applicants that interview invitation emails have been sent 
only to shortlisted candidates. Please note that no TA/DA will be provided to candidates, 
and no virtual interviews will be conducted. 
 
We thank all applicants for their interest in contributing to this important initiative. No 
separate communication will be sent to non-shortlisted candidates. 
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Department of Skill, Employment, Entrepreneurship and Innovation 
Government of Maharashtra 


